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Delegations from the governments of the United States and the United Kingdom
completed talks on November 28 on a bilateral air transport agreement that
would take effect when the U.S.-EU Air Transport Agreement ceases to apply to
the UK.

The agreement will ensure that the U.S. aviation industry and its workforce
will be able to continue providing air services to the United Kingdom
uninterrupted in this vital transatlantic market that sees an estimated 20
million passengers and 900,000 tons of cargo transit annually. The agreement
also will further open all-cargo service opportunities for both sides and
will cover the UK’s overseas territories and crown dependencies.

For further information, please contact EB-A-PD-Clearances@state.gov, or
visit www.state.gov.
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